
 
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

NEW YORK, NY 10007 

  
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 18, 2014 

CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 
No. 523 

  
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON JERUSALEM TERROR 

ATTACK 

  
Mayor Bill de Blasio released the following statement regarding today’s terror attack in 

Jerusalem and the increased NYPD presence at key locations in New York City: 
  
“I am horrified and heartbroken by today’s terror attack in Jerusalem, which took the innocent 

lives of four people. My thoughts and prayers are with the victims’ families. New York City 

stands in solidarity with Israel at this difficult time, and we hope and pray for a peaceful and 

secure future for all of its people. 
“The NYPD is in close contact with its liaison post in Israel. We have increased our police 

presence at synagogues and other key locations around the city. As always, we ask New Yorkers 

to stay alert and immediately report any suspicious activity.” 
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